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February 2, 2024


Minutes

Election Commission Meeting 


Chairman Pam Laureto called the meeting to order at 11:02AM.  


Roll Call: Clerk Pam Laureto, Supervisor Tom Laureto, Treasurer Don Lewis present.  
No one from the public attended.


The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.


Motion  T. Laureto, support D. Lewis, to approve the minutes of the October 27 
2023 meeting as presented.  Motion carried 3:0.


Public Comment:    none


Clerk Laureto recommended the appointment of the following Chairpersons and 
Inspectors for the February 27, 2024 Presidential Primary Election.  She explained that 
the morning shift has one additional person because there are two new people and she 
wanted to give those people an opportunity to work with experienced workers.


Michele Aucello – Chair AM shift - Democrat

Jackie Watson – Republican

Elaine Pentilla – Republican 

Linda Young – Democrat

Corrine Cochran – Republican 

Jan Semple - Republican


Michele Aucello – Chair PM shift - Democrat

Annette Lewis – Republican

Nan O’Conner – Democrat

Sylvia Jones – Republican 

Karen Hackett – Democrat


Dotti Thompson – Chair AV Counting Board – Republican

Judi Jacobs – Republican 

Diane Calsbeek – Democrat 

Ron Calsbeek – Democrat 


Motion T. Laureto, support D. Lewis, to approve the recommended Election 
Inspectors and Chairpersons.  Motion carried 3:0.
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Clerk Laureto recommended the appointment of the following two individuals to the 
Receiving Board. 


Nan O’Conner – Democrat

Annette Lewis – Republican 


Motion T. Laureto, support D. Lewis, to approve the recommended Receiving 
Board.  Motion carried 3:0.


Clerk Laureto recommended scheduling the Public Accuracy Test for Friday, February 9, 
2024 in the Glen Arbor Township Hall at 10:00 AM.


Motion D. Lewis, support T. Laureto, to schedule the Public Accuracy Test as 
presented.  Motion carried 3:0.  


Public Comment:  none


Election Commission Adjourned at 11:07 AM.


Respectfully submitted,


Pam Laureto

Glen Arbor Township Clerk
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